
 

Dear Resident,  

As you will be aware, we had to suspend collections of green-lidded 

bins and green boxes for the last couple of weeks. We apologise for 

the inconvenience caused by this short-term suspension but we are 

pleased to say that they will start up again from Monday 12 July.  

Please visit https://www.tmbc.gov.uk/waste-service-updates for the 

latest information about collections and to check which bin is due next 

for your property.  

Kind Regards,  

TMBC Recycling team 

https://www.tmbc.gov.uk/waste-service-updates

